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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO.508
County of Cook and State of lllinois

ON-SITE MAINTENANCE OF MAINFRAME EQUIPMENT, COMPUTER SERVERS

REPORTS

RECOMMENDS

FINANCIAL

AND RELATED EQUIPMENT
OFFICE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
ALL COLLEGES AND DISTRICT OFFICE

THE CHANCELLOR

that there is a need have maintenance service on older mainframe equipment for the SPAS
system, computer servers district-wide and related equipment; and

that OIT is seeking pricing from Sentinel Technologies, Inc. to provide maintenance services
this equipment based on previous agreements with Sentinel and pricing established in the
agreement between Sentinel Technologies and the Chicago Public Schools, CPS board
report #06-1220-PR7 pursuant to a duly advertised Request for Qualifications(Specification
No. 05-250035); and

that it would best serve the district to have an agreement through June 30, 2008 to allow the
maintenance of older mainframe equipment to support the SPAS system until the end of the
fiscal year and to provide maintenance service based on pricing established in the CPS
Board Report # 06-1220-PR7 maintenance agreement for computer server equipment; and

that the Office of MAWBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above referenced on-site
maintenance agreement and has determined that Sentinel Technologies, Inc. isin
compliance with the Board approved Participation Plan utilizing TMC, Inc. as the certified
MBE (25%) and Corporate Travel as the certified WBE (7%).

THE CHANCELLOR

that the Board of Trustees authorize the Chairman to enter into an agreement with Sentinel
Technologies, Inc. Downers Grove, IL for maintenance services of older mainframe
equipment and computer server equipment for a period January 1, 2008 through June 30,
2008 at a cost not to exceed $150,000.

Not to exceed $150,000.00 — Educational Fund 00003-0023001-00086-01000 0000000-

534600
FY 08 $ 150,000.00 January 1, 2008- June 30, 2008

Respectfully Submitted

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

January 16, 2008- Office of information Technology- District Office



